
Submitter: David Crist 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Housing and Homelessness 

Measure: HB3501 

I'm appalled by the direction the Oregon legislators are heading regarding the 

overwhelming trash in our waterways and filth on our streets and parks caused by the 

homeless. My children are not safe anymore at parks in Jackson county with the 

used needles, fecal matter and thiefs and druggies that has already took over the 

parks, this bill will make the situation much worse.  


